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Is there any consideration being brought up about a license renewal grace period for Individuals that did not get CEU’s and/or apply for renewals during 2020,21, and 22? I believe that this would only be fair due to the extraordinary amounts of day to responsibilities that were thrust upon us all during this time that totally overshadowed training and license renewals.
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